


Village of North Aurora 
Memorandum 

 
 
To: 

 
President and Village Board of Trustees 

 
From: 

 
Jason Paprocki, Finance Director 

 
CC: 
 
Date: 

 
Steven Bosco, Village Administrator 
 
March 17, 2025 

 
RE: 

 
FY 2025-26 Draft Budget Overview 

  
The FY 2025-26 Draft Budget has been completed and has been posted on the Village’s website 
for public viewing.  An overview presentation of the Draft Budget will be given tonight, along 
with time for the Board to provide feedback. 
 
The FY 2025-26 Draft Budget will also be on the Committee of the Whole agendas for the April 
7th and 21st meetings for follow-up questions and discussion. The official Public Hearing will be 
on April 21st as well, with final approval of the Budget scheduled for the May 5th Village Board 
meeting. 
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